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You can keep up to date with all the latest school news by following us on twitter@EltonPrimary 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  

Tuesday 11th May -  Tempest Photography  

 

WELCOME BACK  

We are looking forward to welcoming back all children on Monday. The school gates will be open from 

8:30am. Can we please ask that you use the one way system, that was in place before Christmas and 

wear a face covering when entering school premises, including the playground, thank you.  

The timings for pick-up in the evenings are: 3:00-3:15 for Nursery, Year 1, Year 3 and Year 5 and 3:15 – 

3:30 for Reception, Year 2, Year 4 and Year 6. If you have children in different time slots then you can 

choose which slot to use and collect all of your children in that one visit. Year 5 and Year 6 are allowed 

to walk home on their own if parents wish.   

 
WORLD BOOK DAY 

This year World Book was celebrated with children decorating potato’s as their favourite book        

character. You can see some of the amazing potato’s on our twitter feed @eltonprimary  

 

MENU 

We will be on week 1 when we return to school on Monday. Please note option 2 on Tuesday and      

Thursday will now be jacket potato with filling.  

 
AFTER SCHOOL CARE 

As you are aware we no longer have Angies Kidz club available for after school care. We are hoping to 

have a new facility in place very soon. If you require after school care for your child, please contact 

school on 01244 981170.  

 

LAPTOPS 

If your child has had a school laptop over this lockdown, can you please return it back to school thank 

you.  
 

 

REPORTING AN ABSENCE  

If your child is poorly and unable to attend school, please telephone the school office before 9am on 

01244 981170 and choose option 1 to leave a message on our absence line.  

If your child or any member of your household is tested for COVID 19 can you please ensure you let 

school know. For more information on COVID 19 absence and what to do, please see the following:  

 http://www.elton.cheshire.sch.uk/serve_file/766696 

              

 


